
 

 
Government of India 

 Ministry of Chemicals & Fertilizers 
Department of Fertilizers 

 
Invitation for Expression of Interest (EoI) to Engineers India Limited 
(EIL) or other similar Central Public Sector Enterprises (CPSEs) for 
proposed strategic Disinvestment of 100% shareholding of 
Government of India in Projects & Development India Limited (PDIL). 
 
The Government of India (GoI) intends to disinvest 100% shareholding of 
the Govt in Projects & Development India Limited (PDIL) through strategic 
sale with transfer of management control. PDIL is an ISO 9001:2015, 
OHSAS 18001:2007 and ISO/IEC 17020:2012 Certified public sector 
undertaking, under the administrative control of Department of Fertilizers, 
Ministry of Chemical & Fertilizers. PDIL was incorporated on March 7, 
1978 and is engaged, inter alia, in providing engineering and consultancy 
services in design engineering and related project execution services from 
concept to commissioning of various projects. The GoI seeks interest of 
EIL or other similar CPSEs for acquisition of PDIL. The disinvestment 
process is to be implemented through physical open competitive bidding 
route. EoI are invited up to 09.11.2017 at 11.00AM. A copy of the 
Preliminary Information Memorandum (PIM) and invitation of Expression 
of Interest (EoI) are placed on the websites www.resurgentindia.com, 
www.dipam.gov.in, www.fert.nic.in, and www.pdilin.com. For more details, 
interest parties may visit the above websites and contact Transaction 
Advisor, Sh. Sudhir Chandi, Resurgent India Ltd, 903-906, 9th Floor, 
Tower-C, Unitech Business Zone, Sector-50, Nirvana Country, Gurugram-
122018, Tel. +919911308123. In future, any amendments/extension in 
EOI will be uploaded on the above websites only.  
 
 
 


